Patron Pathway

Please bring your child dressed in their swim attire, ready to swim,
 no more than 5 minutes before lesson time



- 2. All persons over the age of 10 must wear a mask.
- 3. Parents and children please visit our health station before entry. Here you will be screened and asked to sanitize your hands.
- 4. Enter through the red double doors, which are propped when weather permits.
- 5. Your coach will be waiting for your swimmer poolside, wearing a face shield.
- 6. We have limited seating on the pool deck, 6 feet apart, for adults only. The observation deck is closed at this time. Each swimmer is permitted only one adult guest. If you have other children with you, we ask that you wait in your vehicle.
- 7. Please use the pool side door to pick up your child, get your poolside coaching briefing and exit. We are asking the coaches to remain in the water to reduce cross traffic exposure on deck.
- 8. The showers are closed at this time. We ask that dressing rooms be used for dressing after a lesson only.

Notes:

- We have a cleaning service visiting twice weekly to do a deep clean of the restrooms.
 Our staff is sanitizing regularly throughout the day. We have programmed time in between lessons to sanitize and allow space for traffic in and out of the building.
- Staff are screened daily with a temperature check and will not be allowed to work if they present with fever or symptoms of Covid-19.